
   

2024 The Twelve Bars of Christmas (TBOX) 
TNP, Taxi, Charter, and Livery NO drop-off or pick-up zones 

Saturday, December 14, 2024 (0900hrs) until Sunday, December 15, 2024 (0300hrs) 
 

 
 
The Office of Emergency Management and Communications (OEMC), in conjunction with the Chicago Police 
Department (CPD), requires the following to ensure public safety during TBOX 2024: 

• Taxis, TNPs, Charters, and liveries must not drop-off and pick-up within the geofence boundaries 
highlighted in Red (except WAV with ADA passengers). 

• Pick-ups or Drop-offs are allowed to stop and stand only long enough to load or unload passengers 
(extended stopping/standing/waiting will be cited) and no double parking on the northeast curb of 
Clark (Addison to Eddy) and the west curb of Clark (from 3458 W. Clark to Newport) marked in 
Green. 

o No vehicles stopping, standing, or parking in bus or bicycle lanes, active traffic lanes, intersections, 
fire lanes, sidewalk crossings, turning lanes, etc. (Strictly enforced) 

o Charter/Sightseeing/Party Buses may NOT stop on Clark (Roscoe to Grace), NOR Addison 
(Sheffield to Clark). Please coordinate a legal location prior to accepting a trip. 


